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IFALPA Welcomes new Technical Officer 
Dragana Milosavljevic 

MONTREAL – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
The Executive Board of the International Federation of Air Line Pilots’ Associations 
(IFALPA) is pleased to announce that Dragana Milosavljevic has accepted the role of 
Technical Officer. Beginning immediately, Dragana will focus on supporting the activities 
of the Aircraft Design and Operation (ADO) Committee and Climate Working Group, the 
Aerodrome and Ground Environment (AGE) Committee, and the Air Traffic Services 
(ATS) Committee from IFALPA’s Headquarters in Montreal, Canada.   

IFALPA Technical Director, Gordon Margison, “We are delighted to welcome Dragana to 
our Technical Team. The breadth and depth of her experience across many sectors of the 
aviation world coupled with her international expertise will enhance our ability to serve 
our Member Associations – benefitting the global pilot community.” 

Dragana’s expertise spans regulatory compliance, aviation safety, quality assurance, and 
project management. With an engineering background and extensive experience in 
safety risk management, flight data and flight operations, she is a strong advocate for 
fostering a safety culture, where transparency and accountability lead to safer aviation 
operations.  

Dragana is committed to leveraging her skills and experience to support the 
Federation’s mission: to promote the highest level of aviation safety worldwide and to 
be the global advocate of the piloting profession, providing representation, services, 
and support to both our members and the aviation industry.  

### 
IFALPA is the global voice of pilots. An international not-for-profit organization representing 
over 110,000 pilots in more than 70 countries.  

Media Contact: Emily Bitting, Senior Communications Specialist, emilybitting@ifalpa.org 
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